
Pfc. John P. Czachor VFW Post #5806

Auxiliary

181 Grand St.

Brooklyn, NY 11211

Dear Sisters and Brothers of Department of NY VFW Auxiliary,

Good Afternoon Madame President Rose, Madame National Conductress Kim Harney
Department Line Officers, Past Department Presidents, Sisters and Brothers. We the members
of District #1 and the PFC John P Czachor VFW and Auxiliary 5806 proudly endorse Sister
Justine Robles for the high office of Department Senior Vice President.

Justine has worn many hats in her journey with this great organization. She started at
the age of 6 with the Junior Unit, working her way up to Senior Advisor for Post 5806. In our
Auxiliary she started as Guard and worked her way up to President multiple times. She also has
experience chairing various programs, committees & fundraisers on different levels. She is a
Past Brooklyn County Council President as well as a Past District #1 President. Justine is a life
member of the PFC John P Czachor VFW Auxiliary 5806 since 2014, a life member of the VFW
National Home for Children and a member of the St. Stanislaus American Legion Auxiliary 1771
in Greenpoint, Brooklyn. She was also a member of the Greenpoint Memorial Day Parade
Committee.

Justine is always there to help any Veteran or family member of, needing assistance. As
well as sending care packages to our service members overseas. Justine believes there is no “I”
in teamwork and when we all work together we will have a very successful year . She believes
in God and Country and always sticks to her motto…”STAY TRUE TO OUR RED, WHITE AND
BLUE”.

In conclusion we the Members of District #1 and the PFC John P Czachor VFW and
Auxiliary 5806 proudly endorse Sister Justine Robles for the high office of Department Senior
Vice President.

Loyally Submitted,
Melinda Ingoglio

Secretary to the VFW Auxiliary 5806/
District #1 Trustee

And
District 1 Members

Along with
Members of the PFC John P Czachor Post &

Auxiliary 5806




